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THE UNITED STATES TRADE REPRESENTATiVE
Executive Office of the President

Washington, D.C. 20506

M~AY 1 4 1992

The Honorable D.H. Burney
Aiubassador
Embassy of Canada
Washington, DC 20001

Dear Ambassador Burney:

I aui pleased to receive your letter of today's date, which reade
as follova:

(See Canadian Letter of May 14, 1992)

I have the honor to confirm on behaif of the Government of theUnited States that the above proposais are acceptable to myGovernment and to agree that this letter and your reply shallconstitute an agreement between our two Governments.

Sincq-ey

Caria A. His


